
COUNCIL – TUESDAY, 10 SEPTEMBER 2024 
 
QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS 
 
 
QUESTION FROM COUNCILLOR R JOHNSON TO COUNCILLOR K MERRIE 
 
“Could the Portfolio Holder please update Council on what engagement this Council’s 
representative, Cllr Lee Windram, has had with the volunteers of Coalville Town Football 
Club since its reforming of the club?” 
 
 
REPONSE FROM COUNCILLOR K MERRIE TO COUNCILLOR R JOHNSON 
 
“The appointment of a Council member to support community bodies is one that is requested 
by the community body. Following the change of chairmanship at Coalville Town FC, the 
club requested that the meetings with the member be suspended until the season started. 
Now the season has started and changes have been embedded within the club, officers will 
contact them to enquire as to whether they wish to resurrect the member liaison role and 
meetings” 
 


